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January 17, 2020 
 
 
To Prospective Parents: 
 
Calling parents of the class of 2033! My name is Mari Doyle, and I am the principal of 
Waverly School. I am writing to encourage you to register your school-age child now for 
kindergarten. 
 
Allow me to tell you a little about Waverly. It’s truly a wonderful place. It is where 
youngsters come to learn and explore, have thoughtful conversations, make friends, 
make mistakes and grow. We are very excited to welcome our newest students to our 
school. 
 
This coming May, we will have two orientations for registered families. During these 
sessions, parents will get to learn about our phenomenal school, and children will visit 
and play in our kindergarten classrooms. These special sessions are only for families 
whose children are registered, so please take advantage of this informative time. 
 
Registration is open to all children who reside in Eastchester and will turn five by 
December 1, 2020.  If your child’s birthday is after September 1, 2020 and you have any 
concerns regarding your child’s readiness for kindergarten, I encourage you to contact 
me.  You can register your child now for kindergarten.  Registration information and forms 
are available at 
https://district.eastchesterschools.org/m2/mod/dataform/view.php?d=1&view=1&eids=80
&ret=9 

 
On behalf of the Waverly staff, we look forward to welcoming your family to Waverly. 
 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
 
Mari K. Doyle 
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